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Item No. 14.7.2               

Request for Regional Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, September 20, 2016 

Subject:  Request for Staff Report on Train Whistle’s in Shearwater / Autoport Area 

Motion for Council to Consider: 

That Regional Council request a Recommendation Staff Report to come back to Council on the feasibility 
of initiating the process to facilitate the elimination of train whistles at any or all of the 4 locations from 
Shearwater to, and including, the Autoport. 

Reason:  

Residents in the area of Shearwater are requesting the elimination/reduction in train whistles in the area 
of Shearwater/Autoport citing reasons such as: up to 15 signals throughout all hours of the day.  

Outcome Sought:  

A staff report with recommendations on facilitating the elimination of train whistles at any or all of the 4 
locations from Shearwater to, and including, the Autoport.  

Councillor Bill Karsten District  3 
Dartmouth South – Eastern Passage 


